
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meetings of the Calabasas Communications 

and Technology Commission of the City of Calabasas, California, scheduled for 

Tuesday, December 19, 2023 and Tuesday, January 16, 2024 have been cancelled. 

The Communications and Technology Commission will convene to a Special 

meeting on Tuesday, January 30, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

 

___________________________________ 

Michael Russo 

Communications Director 


